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MINUTES OF MEETING FOR PROVISIONAL BALLOTS – JUNE 23, 2025 
 
The meeting was called to order by EB Chair Evan Farmer at 1:00 p.m. in the Press Room in the 
Elections and Voter Registration Complex in County Office Building #1.  Present in person were 
Evan Farmer, Chair, Margaret Walker, Secretary, and Bobbi Morgan, Director of Elections and 
Voter Registration.  Also present was Pam Garner, Chair of the Democratic Party. 
 

 PROVISIONAL BALLOTS – The two (2) provisional ballots were reviewed and 
approved by the Board.  The results were submitted to the State by the Director of 
Elections and Voter Registration.   

 
New Business:  None 
 
Old Business:  None 
 
Director of Elections Report:  
 

o Campaign finance reports that were due on June 9, 2025 were timely filed by all 
candidates.  The next campaign finance reports must be filed by July 15, 2025. 

 
Adjournment:  1:13 p.m. 
 
Next Public Meeting: September 3, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
         Evan Farmer               Gregory Reid              Margaret Walker 
         Chair                           Vice-Chair                         Secretary 
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